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Sontrral, June 8th, 1921
Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal McGill University. 

Dear Sir Arthur,

I an enclosing herewith 
of the Library Committee which

Faculty held on Monday evening the 6th inst.

As you will no doubt

a copy of the Report

was presented at a meeting of the

remember the report was
adopted.

Yours sincerely,

Assistant pean.


